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Newsletter Cost Savings 
Currently there are 3 ways to view the newsletter one being traditional paper form through the mail. You can 

also view the newsletter on the Local 74 website at  

uawlocal74.com or receive it via email. 

 

Due to looking at cost savings for the Union Hall we are looking at reducing the costs for printing and mailing 

of the Local Newsletter.  

 

If you would like to continue receiving the UAW Local 74 newsletter by US mail or would prefer to receive it 

by email, please fill out the form below and mail it to the Union Hall or send an email with your name and ad-

dress to the editor at pdurbin@uawlocal74.com stating whether you would prefer email or US mail. 

Name 

Address 

City/State/Zip 

email 

UAW Local 74 

205 N. James St. 

Ottumwa, IA 

52501 

UAW Local 74 Annual Picnic 

July 20th From 1-9pm 
At The Beach Ottumwa and Sycamore park by the Beach 

 

This year we will be having a Cruise-in Car, Bike and Tractor Show. 

If you would like to show off your prized possession, please bring it when  

you come in and get a number. 

The kids will enjoy Face Painting starting at 1pm. 

 

Bags Tournament will start at 1pm. 

Please call or come to the hall to sign up your team by July 17th. 

Have your team name, each players name and a contact numbers. 

Players must be a local member, retiree or immediate family member. 

  

Pizza Ranch will be serving lunch at 4pm 

The Beach will be available to members, retirees and families at 5pm 

 

This event is for All Local 74 Members, Retirees and Their Families Only. 

Hope to see you there!!! 



UNION REPORTER 
The Executive Board 

President Chris Laursen              
Vice President Danny Shaver              
Shop Chairman Toby Munley          
Committeeman 1 Billy Weinhold        
Committeeman 2 Matt Pickrell         
Committeeman 3 Ron Hall         
Recording Sec. Ron Hall              
Financial Secretary Angie Hobbs 

Trustee's Jeremey Barker              
                 Jason Ewing              
                 Tim Pickrell              
Sgt. at Arms Abe Elam              
Guide  Mike Shaw              
Retiree Chairman Stephen Tews   

Dates and Times   
Plan to attend!  

Steward Council  
1st Thursday of each month - 1:00 & 3:45 p.m  

Retiree Executive Board  
2nd Monday of each month - 11:00 a.m  

Retiree Co-op Dinner  
2nd Monday of each month - 11:45 a.m  

Local 74 Pension Board  
2nd Friday of each month - 3:30 p.m  

Executive Board  
1 day prior to the Membership Meeting - 3:45 p.m  

Membership Meeting  
3rd Wednesday of each month  

7:15 a.m ., 1:00 p.m .3:45 p.m & 5:45 p.m  
Women's Committee  

2nd Monday of each month - 5:45 pm  
Labor Action Committee  

3rd Monday of each month - 6:00 pm  

UAW Local 74 

Union Hall 641-682-0897            
John Deere Benefits Center  1-844-689-7833 

UPoint www.yourbenefitsresources.com/deere 

United Healthcare 1-888-533-3731           
United Healthcare Vision 1-8006383120   
United Healthcare Dental 1-800-996-7518       
Optum Rx Prescription Drugs 1-800-797-9794       
Mental Health/Substance Abuse 1-888-533-7311  

Fidelity Investments 401k 1-800-354-3427    
Hyatt Legal Services 1-800-821-6400    
John Deere Pension Benefits 1-844-689-7833   
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 Kids Movie Night 
July 13th from 2-4pm 

Please join our Local 74 Women's Committee who 

will be hosting a pizza and movie time for Members 

and their Children. 

 Please call the Hall or contact a Member of the 

Women's Committee if you plan to attend. 

The first Run of Bricks and the new flagpoles have been installed at the 

Union Hall. The Veterans committee has decided to open the brick do-

nation website again. This is not a Veteran or member specific event, 

feel free to memorialize any loved one or donate on behalf of you and 

your family, the cost is $50.00 per brick. The funds raised from this 

portion of this event will go into the Veterans fund to be used to pro-

vide goods and services through donation to Veteran Organizations. 

There are order forms at the Union Hall and located throughout the fac-

tory or stop in and talk to Committee Person Matt Pickrell between the 

hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm, he can enter your order directly to the 

website  and show  you a  proof of what  your  brick will  look like. 

The Veterans Committee Thanks you for your support! 

Security for the Antique Invitational Fly-In Near Blakesburgh, IA 
Aug 28th-Sept 2nd 2019 

Local 74 has been asked to provide Security for the AAA/APM Invitational Fly-In at the Antique Airfield near 

Blakesburgh, IA. There will be approximately 2000 attendees and 350-400 aircraft. 

 This is a private event on private grounds which is in need of security. 

Security personnel will be responsible for patrolling the grounds, manning various access gates, helping with 

parking duties and also assist with any Fly-In officials that may need help. 

Shifts will be 4 hours long starting as early as 6am. to as late as 8pm. 

If you would like to volunteer to provide security you may do so by signing up at the Union Hall. 

Spaces are filling fast. 

Women's Self Defense Class 
Sat, July 27, 9:30 AM – 12:30 PM 

The Local 74 Women’s Committee will be hosting a Women’s Self Defense class with Todd and Julia  

Caldwell. Todd has been a Law enforcement officer for the Wapello County Sheriffs office for 25 years, and a 

defensive tactics instructor for 20. Julia Trained in Mixed Martial Arts for 8yrs and in that time won 3 titles. 

She is also a Reserve Deputy with the Wapello County Sheriffs Department for the last 3 years.  

The cost is $35 


